
     Red Nose Day – Comic Relief      
Friday 18th March is Red Nose Day – Comic Relief, in order to raise funds for the charity, 

we are inviting the children to come to school wearing something red, or wearing a red 

nose, and to make a donation of £1:00. 

Many thanks for your support and continued co-operation. 
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Liverpool Performing Arts 
St John’s Choir and Yr 4 guitar group 

recently took part in the Liverpool 

Performing Arts Festival at St Georges 

Hall.  Children gave and excellent 

performance which was thoroughly 

enjoyed by the audience. 

               
Philharmonic Hall 

Yr 4 children attended the Liverpool 

Philharmonic Schools Concert: “Beyond 

the Final Frontier” at the Philharmonic 

Hall on 15th March.  As part of the 

performance the children performed 

the song ‘Stars’ as recorded by our 

school choir, this recording was 

circulated to other schools to support 

them in learning the song. 

     Holy Communions      
 

Despite the fact that he is very ill, Father Terry was anxious that the First Holy 

Communion Day runs as smoothly as possible.  Father Fitzgerald and our new and our new 

temporary priest, Father Silviu have been a great support and they are working with us to 

ensure that all goes well for our Yr 3 children.  Thank you to all those Year 3 parents for 

their continued support during this programme.  

 

 
 

David Wilson Homes 
You will have noticed the rapid progress 

in the building of the new housing 

development opposite out school. 

 

Our children were recently featured in 

the Liverpool Echo for their excellent 

work in partnership with David Wilson 

Homes.  This work will continue over 

the next few years.  Our children have 

also worked with their architect and 

are involved in the naming of the 

streets on the new development. 


